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February 6, 2019 
 
Ms. Terrie Rouse-Rosario 
Executive Director 
DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities 
200 I Street SE 
Washington, DC 20003 
Terrie.Rouse-Rosario@dc.gov  
 

RE: Tudor Place Historic House and Garden’s Grant Application for General 
Operating Support 

 
Dear Ms. Rouse-Rosario, 
 
On February 4, 2019 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly 
noticed and attended by seven commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the 
Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (7-0-0) with regard to the above-
referenced matter: 
 

ANC 2E supports Tudor Place's request for general operating support from the DC 
Commission on the Arts and Humanities.  

 
Tudor Place is a wonderful historic institution located in the heart of Georgetown. 
Through programs like Tudor Tots, Eggstravaganza, and holiday-themed tours in 
December, Tudor Place enriches our lives by sharing its unique historical resources in 
interesting and creative ways. The organization's outreach to area schools provides 
experiential learning opportunities that complement and enliven classroom learning. The 
scenic beauty of the site provides its neighbors inspiration and solitude.  

 
Tudor Place involves the neighborhood in its operations and programming. The 
organization’s Neighborhood Liaison Committee and involvement with organizations 
like the Georgetown Garden Club and the Citizens Association of Georgetown provide 
opportunities for collaboration and community input.  

 
ANC 2E thanks the DC Commission on the Arts and Humanities for its time and 
encourages the Commission to look favorably upon Tudor Place's request for general 
operating support that will help this historical site continue to be an integral part of the 
community, while also serving its mission as a National Historic Landmark. 
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Commissioners Elizabeth Miller (2E07@anc.dc.gov) and Rick Murphy (2E03@anc.dc.gov) are 
the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Rick Murphy 
Chair, ANC 2E 


